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A Valentine’s Dance will be 
held on Saturday, February 10, 
from 8 am until 11 pm at the 
Robert Lee Methodist Church 
Family Life Center.  Snacks and 
drinks will be provided and 
tickets are available at the door.

A meeting will be held to 
make plans for the next Shindig 
event will be held on Monday, 
February 12, at 6 pm.  The 
meeting will be held at Gypsy 
Freeze and Teas, located at 712 
Austin Street in Robert Lee.  
Anyone that is curious about 
the event and interested in 
volunteering is encouraged to 
attend.  The third annual 
Shindig is set for Saturday, 
October 5.

A bake sale to benefit The 
Shindig will be held Friday, 
February 16.  The sale will be 
held at 9 am at Robert Lee 
State Bank.

Early voting will begin on 
Tuesday, February 20, and run 

through Friday, March 1, for the 
March 5 Primary Election.  
Voting can be done at the Coke 
County Courthouse in Robert
Lee from 8 am until 5 pm, 
Monday through Thursday, and 
from 8 am until 1 pm on 
Fridays.

RL4Restoration Foundation 
will host their annual Daddy 
Daughter Date Night on 
Saturday, February 24, at the 
Family Life Center in Robert 
Lee.  The event is open to girls 
in Pre-K through 6th grade.  
Advanced tickets are available at 
Blackburn’s Ranch and 
Hardware Supply in Bronte or 
Austin Street Coffee House in 
Robert Lee through February 
22.  Tickets will also be available 
at the door the night of  the 
event.

A Spring Break Camp will be 
held on March 11 from 9 am - 2 
pm for kids ages 6 - 12.  There 
will be horse riding, horse 
grooming, arts, crafts, and lots 
of  outdoor fun.  Lunch and 
snacks will not be provided.

For more information, reach 
out to Horsetooth Hills Dude 
Ranch on Facebook.

 There was a full house at at the Robert Lee City Council meeting held 
on Thursday, February 1, at the Robert Lee Volunteer Fire Department.  The Council 
explained to those in attendance that record keeping by the fire department needed to be 
updated.  The fire department then held a business meeting on Monday evening, February 5.  
During that meeting an executive board comprised of  three department members and four 
community members was created.  This board includes RLVFD members Ross Torres, Dana 
Dyer, and Brenda Skinner, and community members Aaron Hood, Tommy Roach, Roger 
Alexander, and Benjamin Clapp.  


